
COMMUNICATION BETWEEN MEN AND WOMEN

Will men and women ever see eye to eye? Through sharing, she releases negative feelings and solidifies her bond with
the man she loves. More from.

The general gender communication differences affect all men and women in every context. Listen to your own
speech. Smith decided to discuss his observations with her. Body language is also used differently by men and
women. While the husband may have no need to discuss his feelings about a specific situation, the wife may
want to talk it out. Tele-health counselor for www. Men and women differ in the way they think, feel, act, and
talk. As men and women better recognize differences in communicative styles, they can work to improve their
own communication with members of the opposite sex. Gender Differences in Nonverbal Cues Nonverbal
communication is integral to how we communicate. When talking, too, women are generally more willing to
offer up details. If a couple is feeling stuck, I suggest they read or listen to couples self-help books together.
Several members looked at each other and smiled. Scripture challenges believers to communicate more
effectively with each other. Her research is revealing and readable. For example, men are more likely to
communicate as a way to maintain their status and independence, while women tend to view communication
as a path to create friendships and build relationships. It is always best to explain the message thoroughly than
run the risk of being misunderstood. Steps must be taken to improve communication between husband and
wife without assigning blame. Neither gender style is considered best, but obvious differences from childhood
to adulthood should be understood and adapted. She instinctively tries to nurture him through his problems by
asking an abundance of caring questions. Women are happier sharing information about themselves, their
relationships, and work than men tend to be. Posture Men typically have wider postures and stand with their
arms farther away from their bodies and legs apart. Did you find this resource helpful? This conclusion is
obvious when the purpose of male and female communication is understood. Researcher Paul Zak, however,
found that touch releases a hormone in our brains called oxytocin, Science of People reports. Linguists have
documented these perceived differences. Language and communication are considered learned behavior which
develops through a combination of nature and nurture, genetic predisposition and environmental stimulation.
There are seven types of nonverbal communication. Whether conscious or unconscious, men often talk to
establish status from others.


